
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 19th December 
 

Achieve 100 Revision Books 
 

Dear parents, 
 
Merry Christmas! We are writing to explain in detail the procedure the children should 
follow when completing their lovely Christmas presents: the wonderful Achieve 100 
SATs revision books. 
 
We have explained the following to the children today: 
 

- When revising, spend a few minutes looking through the corresponding page 
in the ‘Study’ book, ideally making notes and thinking about questions which 
may be asked. 

- Then turn to the ‘Practice’ book to complete that page as best you can. 
- After you have completed the number of pages set by your teacher, please go 

through the pages with an adult (or older sibling), marking and discussing the 
answers and any misconceptions together. 

- The adult/older sibling should then sign the bottom of each page. 
 
In addition: 

- SPAGs Achieve 100 books are due in on Mondays. 
- English Achieve 100 books are due in on Wednesdays. 
- Maths Achieve 100 books are due in on Fridays. 
- We encourage the children to bring in their books every day, as there may be 

time for them to study independently and complete pages at certain times. 
- After checking through their work, each pupil will be awarded a grade for effort 

and set the next amount of pages to complete by the next date. 
 
Thank you for all your extra support during this term – the additional revision at this 
time is invaluable in the lead up to their assessments. If you have any queries, or there 
is an area/misconception that your child finds particularly tricky whilst completing the 
books, please do not hesitate to get in touch and let us know.  
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Smart    Mr Kelleher  
 
First Achieve 100 dates: 
SPAGs: Up to & including page 10 completed by Monday 8th January 
Reading: Up to & including page 11 completed by Wednesday 10th January 
Maths: Up to & including page 10 completed by Friday 5th January  


